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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I would like to take this time to congratulate our girls’ basketball team, who  
advanced to the finals this week. They played Ledyard on Thursday, and lost a 
hard fought game, 53-28. 

Congratulations to both our programs and the coaching of Ms. Asciolla and Mr. 
Cunningham. Our students experienced the true sense of teamwork, sportsman-
ship, and comradery Thank you for a great season!  

At ELMS, we have begun the interview process for an Assistant Athletic  
Director for our building. Once this position is secured, we will start posting for 
coaches and promoting the athletic offerings for the 2024-25 school year. More 
to come!  

This week’s curriculum update is provided by Mrs. Ciacchero, who is the Fellow 
for the counseling department. Please take a moment to review her news.   

Regards,  

Claudine Kelly 

Counseling 
Media Center 

Monday, March 11th  SCHOOL IS IN SESSION 

Wednesday, March 13th 

6:00-7:00 pm 

Incoming Grade 5 Parent/Guardian Infor-

mation Night & Tour  

March 18th - 19th 
Early Dismissal for Students (11:55)  

Student-Led Conferences (12:45-2:45) 

March 20th 
Early Dismissal for Students (11:55) 

Professional Development for Staff 

March 29th No School - School Holiday 

Dates to Remember 

Click here to see the  

 2024-2025  

https://www.facebook.com/EastLymeMS
https://www.instagram.com/eastlymems/
https://twitter.com/EastLymeMS
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xSpsX_3zlomIhLBKUUIdIpI1SG2j4xG1lDZWTEdiTSc/present?token=AC4w5ViNGRBS-lNTUplO9R7mNxGuEvKslQ%3A1600176952213&includes_info_params=1&eisi=CITgwtaj6-sCFc6XTwkdpFsMOQ&slide=id.p
https://sites.google.com/elpsk12.org/elmsmc?scrlybrkr=afba854f
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1701271505/eastlyme/ksdfanmd4cplwffdv6iv/2024-2025EastLymeCalendar_Approved.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1701271505/eastlyme/ksdfanmd4cplwffdv6iv/2024-2025EastLymeCalendar_Approved.pdf


Dear East Lyme Middle School Families, 
 
We hope this update finds you well and provides you with insights into the exciting initiatives and support 
services happening within the East Lyme Middle School Counseling Department. As partners in your child's 
educational journey, we are dedicated to fostering a safe and supportive environment for all our students. 
 

 
New Counseling Suite Unveiling: 
We are thrilled to share our new counseling suite space for the 23-24 school year ! This 
space has been designed to create a warm and welcoming environment where students 
can feel comfortable discussing their social, emotional, and academic needs with our  
dedicated counseling team.  
 
Support Services Overview: 
Our counselors work with students in 5th-8th grade, meeting with 
them individually or in groups as needed throughout the school 
year. Our sessions cover a range of topics, including welcoming 
new students, study skills, organizational skills, managing anxiety 

and stress, and fostering positive friendships. We aim to provide a safe space for  
students to share and navigate challenges. 
 
Advisory Curriculum Focus: 
Our students are actively engaged in our advisory program, designed to enhance their 
social and emotional development, which meets two times a month. In February, the 
focus was on relationship skills. For the month of March, our attention will shift  
towards self-awareness, empowering students to better understand themselves. 
 

Naviance Exploration: 
 
Naviance is a program designed to help students explore their strengths and interests, 
set goals, and plan for their future. Our counseling team will be guiding students 
through the Naviance platform to support their academic and career development. 
Our 8th graders have participated in this program and it will be introduced to our 7th 
graders in the month of March. Our 6th graders will be able to explore the Naviance 
program later this school year.  
 
Please continue to read our Counseling Newsletter with our bi-monthly department 
updates and access to our Virtual Counseling Office. Thank you for entrusting us 
with the well-being of your children. We look forward to continuing our partnership 
to create a positive and supportive learning environment at East Lyme Middle 
School. 

 
Thank you, 
East Lyme Middle School Counseling Department 

 



Around Town  
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ELMS PTA  March 2024 

March 2024 

 

Families, 

First and foremost, we’d like to thank ALL the volunteers who helped organize 
our PTA-sponsored dance and for all the donations!  As many of you are aware, 
the school was not affiliated with this dance and so without the volunteers and 
donations this event would not have been possible - thank you, thank you!  

The PTA is also sponsoring an upcoming assembly on March 25 which combines amazing BMX bike tricks with  
educational character messages for all students.  Your donations and fundraising efforts help to make this event happen - so 
thank you. 

The town is still deliberating on the school budget. Recently, the Superintendent presented a proposed 2024-2025 budget to 
the Board of Education and the PTA proposing a 5.77% increase over the current fiscal year.  Here are upcoming events to 
help support the BOE budget: 

March 5: 5:00 PM Presentation to Board of Selectman at Town Hall 
March 25: 5:30 PM Presentation to the Board of Finance at Town Hall  

 
Upcoming PTA Events: 

 
Next Meeting Date - Tuesday, March 21 from 6:30-7:30PM in the ELMS cafeteria. Hope to see you there!  
 
Final Fundraiser: Our final fundraiser is Butterbraids! Purchase desserts and pastries just in time for Easter.  
Order forms were sent home, and the fundraiser ends on March 4! Orders will be delivered to the school for 
pickup on Monday, March 18 (Parent-Teacher Conference day)! Here is the link for information - https://
my.mcmfundraising.com/signup/ZYJR  If you’d like to opt out of fundraisers and just donate funds towards the PTA-
sponsored activities, please consider using the alternative PTA form - Alternate Fundraising Form or donate digitally 
https://schoolfundr.org/fund/elmsptaaltfundraiser  
 
Spring Book Fair: The book fair is back!  The dates will be March 18-22. A big thank you to Maura Ament for taking 
the lead in organizing this great event!  Although students will have an opportunity to shop during the school day, the fair 
will also be open during parent-teacher conferences!  We will need volunteers. Please use this link and scroll down to the 
volunteer link - Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Spirit Day: In addition, PTA along with the student leadership team will be providing our students with another spirit day 
- Decade Day on Friday, March 22 - Spirit Day - Decade Day 
 
Teacher Appreciation Day: On May 7 we will be organizing a luncheon for our fantastic teachers.  This will be a focus 
of conversation at the next meeting.  We will need help.  Please consider donating or being part of the committee when 
information goes out.   
 
8th Grade Committee - A big thank you to Lindsey Adams, 8th grade  

parent, who will be leading this committee. Please reach out to her at 
Lindseya.adams@yahoo.com if you are interested in helping to  
organize this important event! She will be scheduling meetings in 
April. More to come! 

As always, please remember you can always reach out to any PTA board  
members with questions or ideas: 

President: Rita Quiles-Glover: ritaglover@sbcglobal.net            
Vice President: Nila Kaczor: ncascio@hotmail.com      
Treasurer: Danielle Deeble: danielledeeble327@gmail.com        
Secretary: Tina Conlin: 3peaparents@gmail.com 
 

 
Don’t forget to join our East Lyme Middle School Facebook page - 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1042924832497235/  
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